
Dear Senators,  
 
I'm contacting you today due to my concern over SB 2307. This bill restricts content for all 
patrons, not only those who find certain material offensive. I access our local library and don't 
want one specific viewpoint to restrict the content I find value in. (if you do this a great sentence 
because it shows how it impacts you personally.)  
 
Additionally, it isn't fair to push parental responsibility onto librarians when parents/guardians 
should be reviewing their children's reading content themselves. SB 2307 prosecutes libraries 
for doing what they've always done: providing material for different people of all ages. Please 
vote NO on SB 2307 and continue to let parents/guardians be the ones monitoring their 
children's care.  
 
Sincerely,  
Cassandra 


